
IMPORTANT 
January 30,  2017    

Friday February 10th the staff and students from Kindergarten to Grade 7 will be going on a field 

trip to Harper Mountain for tubing. 

-Everyone is to bring a lunch, water and spoon/fork if necessary. There is NO  microwaves 

so please don’t send anything that needs to be warmed up. There is a concession if you 

want to send money.  

 -Send snow pants, toque, mitts/gloves, and an extra change of 

clothing.  Please ensure that he/she is dressed warm and prepared for a day 

of fun in the snow. 

-Students bring their own lunch  

 -Leaving the school at --- 7:30 sharp  
 -Arriving at Harper at 9:45 
 -Tubing/Skiing from 10:00-12:00 
         - Lunch 12:00-12:45 
 -Departure at 1:00 
 -Arrival at school 3:00 
 

 Pick up for all town students will be at Save On Foods parking lot @  

7:45  sharp. 

 

 Pick up for Rocky Pines students will be an 1 hour & 15 min earlier 

than regular time,  first pick up in Rocky Pines starting at 7:05am 

sharp. 

 

 Pick up for all Shulus students will be at the school and leaving @ 

7:30 sharp.  

 

 

 
Thank-you 
Angie Sterling, Principal 
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